As reported this week in the KSBA News Headlines, on Wednesday the Kentucky Board of Education granted an emergency waiver of the council allocation deadline regulation for 2010, pushing it back from March 1 to May 1.

Most boards of education refer to the March 1 deadline in policies 02.4331 and 02.4242 and in procedure 04.1 AP.2. However, in case there are other references in your Board's policies, KSBA suggests that at its next meeting your Board direct that all current policies or procedures be waived to the extent that they set forth March 1 as the applicable council allocation deadline and that the May 1 deadline authorized by the Kentucky Board of Education for the current year is substituted therefor.
If the May 1 deadline become permanent, drafts to amend your policies and procedures will be included in the annual update for your Board, which will be sent to you in late May.

If you have questions about this information, please contact your District's assigned Policy Consultant.
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